Elevate: FIN Upgrade - December Campus Close Extended [1]

January 8, 2016 by normandy.roden [2]

December Month-End Close Extended past January 8

Campus month-end close for December has been extended past January 8. The new close date will be determined on Monday, January 11, and will be announced then.

The OUC and the campus controllers' offices have decided to further extend the December campus close -- past the original extension of Friday, January 8 -- in order to allow departments extra time to process in the new FIN 9.2 system.

The new close date will be determined at the January 11 Controllers' Meeting and will be communicated via the OUC website and another OUC News blog post.

Display Title:

Elevate: FIN Upgrade - December Campus Close Extended

Send email when Published:

No

Source URL: https://www.cu.edu/blog/ouc-news/elevate-fin-upgrade-december-campus-close-extended

Links

[1] https://www.cu.edu/blog/ouc-news/elevate-fin-upgrade-december-campus-close-extended

[2] https://www.cu.edu/blog/ouc-news/author/752